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Statement from The City of Uvalde on Councilman Pete Arredondo 
 
The City received information from the local paper this morning, the Uvalde Leader News, that Councilman  
 
Pete Arredondo indicated he intends to resign from the City of Uvalde City Council. 
 
While it is the right thing to do, no one from the City has seen a letter or any other documentation of his  
 
resignation, or spoken with him. 
 
When the City receives confirmation of Councilman Arredondo’s resignation, the City will address the Council 
place vacancy.  The City Charter outlines what will happen next if Councilman Arredondo resigns from office.  
The City cannot comment further on this resignation or vacancy because no one from the City has spoken to 
him or received any documentation on his resignation, and will provide more information as soon as the City 
receives information from him. 
 
For reference, the City of Uvalde City Charger on vacancies: 

Sec. 10 - Vacancies. 

Vacancies in the office of council members shall be filled by majority vote of the qualified electors of the affected single 
member district at a special election for the remainder of the unexpired term, as provided by ordinance. Vacancies in the 
office of Mayor shall be filled by majority vote of the qualified electors of said city at a special election for the remainder of 
the unexpired term, as provided by ordinance. 

(Ord. No. 2008-11, 5-27-2008/Res. No. 2008-16, 9-20-2008) 
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